

TMC MEETING

December 10, 2016

3:00 pm

Iron Horse Bar and Grill, Westbury Road,
Prospect

Meeting called by: Officers **Type of meeting:** General
Facilitator: Paul Bullock/Simon Hrycyszyn **Note taker:** Keri Titley
Timekeeper: Keri Titley
Attendees: John Wallander, Simon Hrycyszyn, Keri Titley, Henk Van Zetten, Norman Targett, Paul Bullock, Julie Penney, Danny Penney, Per Neilson, Susan Neilson, Mick King, Gary Long

Minutes

Agenda item: **Presenter:**
Sub Committees Paul Bullock

Discussion:

It was discussed and decided to have sub committees in the following areas;

- Grants Committee
- Sponsorship Committee
- Road Hazards Committee
- Public Awareness Committee

Conclusions:

Action items	Person responsible	Deadline
✓ Grants Committee	Greg Casimaty	N/A
✓ Sponsorship Committee	Not Filled	N/A
✓ Road Hazards	Julie & Danny Penney	N/A

Agenda item: Travel Expenses

Presenter: Simon Hrycyszyn

Discussion:

Travel expenses are getting out of hand and need to be fixed.

Conclusions:

On a return trip to Hobart for meetings the following will apply:

Action items	Person responsible	Deadline
✓ 4 Cylinder Vehicle	Treasurer to pay \$60	N/A
✓ 6 Cylinder Vehicle	Treasurer to Pay \$75	N/A
✓		

Agenda item: Bike Shows

Presenter: Danny Penney

Discussion:

I was discussed that each bike show should have the TMC represented. Having a tent with membership forms and general information about the council would be ideal. Keri Titley will attend the Ulverstone bike show with the help of Per Neilson. Simon suggested that we share the area with RHD. No one else offered assistance.

Conclusions:

Action items	Person responsible	Deadline
✓ Ulverstone Bike Show	Keri Titley	February 10-11 2017
✓		
✓		

Agenda item: TMC Banner

Presenter: Simon Hrycyszyn

Discussion:

TMC does not have a banner. It was decided that if we are going to be represented at events a banner is very important. Simon Hrycyszyn offered one that the shop has and Per was asked by Simon if he would sign write it.

Conclusions:

:

Action items	Person responsible	Deadline
✓ Banner from shop	Per Neilson	February bike show
✓		
✓		

Agenda item: Brochure

Presenter: Keri Titley

Discussion:

It was suggested that we produce a brochure to be given out at events etc., explaining what the TMC is and what the TMC does and has done to assist motorcyclists.

Conclusions:

Action items	Person responsible	Deadline
✓ Brochure	Keri Titley	February 2017
✓		

Agenda item: Spirit Fee

Presenter: Paul Bullock

Discussion:

We are currently paying \$90 per month for having our brochure on the Spirit. It has been suggested that we approach Craig Hoey to pay this fee. It would appear that Paul has the most dealings with the department and he is in discussion with Craig about the matter.

Conclusions:

Action items

✓ Monthly Spirit Fee

✓

Person responsible

Paul Bullock

Deadline

February 2017

Observers:

Craig Curry,

Resources:

Special notes:

Next Meeting February 25 2017